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Happy New Year from the Pine Ridge Management Team!
We are kicking 2018 off with an updated look for the newsletter. Have suggestions on

items you would like to see? Contact Amy Weber with your ideas or requests.

MEET YOUR BUILDING ENGINEERS

Tell us about your work experience.
I was in the prestressed and precast
concrete business for 17 years before
joining Block Real Estate Services. I
began my career with the Pine Ridge
team in January 2013 as an engineer
and was quickly promoted to Chief
Engineer. I now oversee all aspects of
Pine Ridge Business Park maintenance
and engineering including the
maintenance staff.

When you are not at work you are
probably...  spending time with my wife,
Christine, and working on projects at
home, but I enjoy fishing and collecting
gemstones in my spare time.

I also have a passion for carpentry. My
carpentry projects range from creating
small trinkets to cabinets, tables and
other furniture pieces.

If you could do any job in the world...
I would want to farm for a living. I have a
true appreciation for the outdoors and
would take pride in being self-
sustainable.

Chad Hamblen - Chief Engineer
Block Maintenance Solutions

THE NUMBERS ARE IN

The Fill the Barrel Event that was held in November
2017 for Harvesters Community Food Network

brought in
312 POUNDS of food, equal to 260 MEALS!!

Our team is sincerely grateful to everyone
for their generous contributions!

MILLIONS OF FIRE EXTINGUISHERS RECALLED

Kidde has recalled more than 40 million
fire extinguishers used in homes,
vehicles, and boats because they can
become clogged or fail to discharge
during a fire. The recall includes models
manufactured as far back as 1973 and as
recently as August 2017. All the units
have a plastic handle or plastic push
button. The plastic handles and buttons
can break or detach when force is
applied. 

mailto:aweber@blockllc.com
https://www.harvesters.org/


To find a full list of recalled units, visit the Consumer Product Safety Commission
website. Free replacements can be requested from Kiddie at (855) 271-0773.

For questions you can also contact the Lenexa Fire Department Prevention Division
at (913) 888-6380.

AROUND TOWN

MLK Jr. Day 2018 Nature Walk
Monday 1/15/18 1:00 pm - 4:00 pm

BEGIN: Martin Luther King Jr. Square, Swope Parkway & Woodland Ave.
END: Bruce R. Watkins Cultural Heritage Center, 3700 Blue Parkway

KC Restaurant Week
01/12/2018 - 01/21/2018

Click the link for the participating
locations.

Royals Fanfest 2018
01/26/2018 - 01/27/2018

Kansas City Convention Center

KC Groundhog Run
01/28/2018

8300 NE Underground Drive
Kansas City, MO

Cupid's Gems Artisan Jewelry Show
02/03/2018

10:00am - 5:00pm
Thompson Barn, 11184 Lackman Road

FOOD TRUCK SCHEDULE

Coffee Cake KC
Wednesday's, 11:00am - 11:30am

Five Pine Ridge Plaza - 8435 Lenexa
Drive

1/03/18
1/10/18
1/17/18
1/24/18
1/31/18

Availability subject to change
due to inclement weather.

.

Sponsored by Henderson Engineers
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